
April 1st, 1915.

Dear Doctor Grant

I have your letter of the 31st ultimo,

in reference to Mr. Hendry's request to be furnish

ed with seed grain for their farm. This is most

unusual, and I think Mr. Hendry should be able to

finance the ceeding operations, as you are no doubt

avare the Department has furnished all the farming

equiment for the school.

With regard to the last paragraph of your

letter, from my previous experience I quite appre-

oiste the difficulty there is in making an arrange¬

ment actually setiefactory to all concerned. This

is not a matter that calls for action by Parliament

anymore than the provision of funda, and no change

would be made this year. Between new and the

Rev. Andrew S. Grant, D.D.,

Confederation Life building.

Toronto, Ont,
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